THE CENTRAL COUNCIL OF CHURCH BELL RINGERS
Charity Registration No 270036

Executive

Notes of the meeting held on Wednesday 28 November 2018 at 8.30pm by Skype.

Present: Christopher O’Mahony (President), David Kirkcaldy (Deputy President), Mary Bone
(Secretary), Andy Smith (Treasurer), Phillip Barnes, Alison Everett, David Smith, Clyde Whittaker.

The Executive:
1. confirmed the appointments of the workgroup leads made on 3 June 2018;

2. agreed the draft budget for 2019 prepared by the Treasurer; the budget will be available to view
on the website shortly.

3. confirmed a small increase in the mileage rate to 25p/mile in the expenses guidance.
Mary Bone

Secretary
11.12.2018



